
We hope you'll swing by or Zoom in tonight for our *NEW* Summer Book Study with Daniel from 6:30-7:30 pm
(tonight is the kick-off meeting!) Then this week for Friday the 14th we're hosting our big FBC movie night at
Beverly Common showing the animated version of Diary of a Wimpy Kid at 7:30 pm! It might feel like we're halfway
through summer, but at FBC we're just warming up!
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Worship With Us!
Join us this Sunday, July 16th at 10:00 am for Worship
either in person or via our FBC YouTube Channel.

Notes for Sunday:

The Infant/Toddler room will be open during
worship this week (Learn all about Emily below in
our newest weekly feature!)
Littlest Learners will meet during worship this
week. 
The Prayground is open for our Elementary and
younger friends to use for the quiet and child-
friendly enjoyment of worship.
The Youth Pew will be ready for youth in grades 5-
12 to enjoy worship together with peers.
Worship Ensemble will rehearse immediately after
Worship on Sunday.
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https://www.fbcbeverly.org/
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https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82574756471?pwd=TXlESUFrUGhXNWgzdVZLSWF2V1lIZz09
https://thecabot.org/event/thriving-families/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87406244804
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87637952236?pwd=cXY0cHB3QncxOEY4Y2FlUWVzb1pBUT09!
https://www.facebook.com/FirstBaptistBeverly
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Click HERE to view Worship via FBC's YouTube
Channel

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Click HERE to

view our Web
​Calendar!

FBC's Summer Book Study Kicks Off Tonight,
July 12th, from 6:30-7:30 pm!

​Join us in reading and discussing Rest is
Resistance, by Tricia Hersey.

If you plan to join the group via Zoom the link is:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82574756471?
pwd=TXlESUFrUGhXNWgzdVZLSWF2V1lIZz09.

It would be nice (but is not essential) for participants to
read the book's introduction before we gather together this
evening.

Further Questions? Contact Dr. Daniel Johnson via Email
at djohnson@fbcbeverly.org.

Zoom Link for  Summer Book
Study

PLEASE NOTE: The movie will be moved indoors to the FBC Gym in the event of rain. We will put out the location
decision by Noon on Friday!

Another Event hosted by The Cabot Community Conversations is just around the bend on Thursday, July 20th!
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https://www.fbcbeverly.org/calendar/
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Register HERE

Feature Spotlight: Emily Feldman, FBC Beverly's Infant & Toddler Room Coordinator

As our summer feature series continues onward, we excitedly present
Emily Feldman in her new(er) role as the Infant & Toddler Room
Coordinator!

You may recognize Emily as she grew up in Beverly and has been at
FBC since 2011 as a Senior High Youth Fellowship-er starting at the
end of her Junior year in high school. Emily remained involved with
FBC fellowship through graduation and loved the program and people
so much, that she ended up traveling with them during the summer of
2012 to South Dakota and has since also traveled with FBC to North
Carolina twice and Nicaragua. With a goal of staying involved in
hopes of one day becoming a youth advisor herself, Emily became the
childcare coordinator in September of 2012 which she maintained for
2+ years as she pursued her medical career (which began requiring
weekend work) and then passed the baton to Faith Millar, who did a
fabulous job in that room before handing off to our amazing Abby.
Emily joined as a Middle School youth advisor in 2013 and became a
Middle School AND Senior High Advisor in 2017, later transitioning
to volunteer primarily with the Senior High group.

After all of those enriching experiences with some of the older youth at FBC, Emily recently came full circle as she's
always loved this the younger age group, and as a former daycare teacher for 5 years, missed working with these little
ones. When she caught wind of the need for childcare for our youngest friends at FBC, she knew she'd love to help!

https://thecabot.org/event/thriving-families/


Emily finds it fascinating to watch these youngest learners explore the world around them and seeing their smiles or
hearing those little laughs brings her great joy.

When asked how we can support Emily in her position at FBC, Emily mentions always being on the lookout for Middle
School through High School-aged helpers for her infants and toddlers. She's also looking for at least one other adult
volunteer to held lead the room on Sundays when she's at the hospital working her rotation as a critical care nurse.

Yes, that's right! Not only is Emily
caring and compassionate with our
littlest FBC Friends, she also works as
a Critical Care Nurse at a local hospital
located just outside of Boston. When
she's not helping others, she enjoys
hiking, going to the beach, reading,
crocheting and enjoying family time
with her husband and two cats. Emily's
excited to have recently just closed on
her first home with her husband, and
they've been spending a lot of their
summer updating and renovating with
some DIY projects but plan to take a
break and go to a concert here in the
next few weeks!

When asked about her role this coming year, Emily replies "I am most looking forward to getting to know the children
and families better and to continue providing a welcoming space for our littlest members of FBC!" Emily also offers
that "FBC is a really special place because it offers a space for people of ALL ages to come together and really feel
like they belong."

We are thankful for your sharing your time and talents with us Emily! If you feel called to support Emily in the Infant and
Toddler Room, please connect with her in person to express interest or through Rev. Julie!

Looking at Today and the Week Ahead...

Zoom Coffee Hour Link Lectio Divina Zoom
Link

mailto:jflowers@fbcbeverly.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87406244804
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87637952236?pwd=cXY0cHB3QncxOEY4Y2FlUWVzb1pBUT09!


Worship Ensemble continues to rock on at rehearsal this
Sunday after Worship.

12 Therefore, as God’s chosen people, holy and dearly loved, clothe yourselves with compassion, kindness,
humility, gentleness and patience. 13 Bear with each other and forgive one another if any of you has a grievance
against someone. Forgive as the Lord forgave you. 14And over all these virtues put on love, which binds them

all together in perfect unity.— Colossians 3:12-14

PENCIL IN FBC

July

12
Wednesday

FBC's Summer Book Study Class Kicks Off Tonight!
Join us for our very first book study class focused around "Rest is Resistance" by
Tricia Hersey from 6:30-7:30 pm. This class will be offered in a hybrid format and you
are welcome to bring your own copy of the book or pickup one in the church office.
Click HERE to join us this evening via Zoom.

July

14
Friday

Lectio Divina Resumes
Daniel and Friends will meet for Lectio from 5:00-6:00 pm in the Lounge, or via
Zoom. Please join and then come on over to Beverly Common after for Movie Night!

July

14
Movie Night at Beverly Common (In the FBC Gym in
the Event of Rain)
At 7:30 pm we are hosting an outdoor movie at the Beverly Common ~ so come check

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82574756471?pwd=TXlESUFrUGhXNWgzdVZLSWF2V1lIZz09


Friday it out! The feature will be the animated version of Diary of a Wimpy Kid . All are
welcome, and don't forget your favorite lawn chairs and blankets to make yourself right
at home! (Snacks will be provided but you are welcome to bring your own, too!)

July

19
Wednesday

FBC's Summer Book Study Class Continues!
Pencil us in for 6:30-7:30 pm for the second installment of the new Summer Book
study class! Click HERE to Zoom in.

July

20
Thursday

The Cabot Presents..."Thriving Families" as part of their
Community Conversations Series
A morning of fun and interactive resources geared for those with young children kicks
off at 10:00 am. Register HERE!

July

28
Friday

Service Trip leaves for NC!
Wish our Missions Group well as they are all-aboard for service in Plymouth, NC.  The
group will be returning Sunday, August 6th.

August

6
Sunday

Interfaith Homecoming Service
We invite you to Lynch Park for the Interfaith Homecoming Service as we'll be
participating in worship in place of at FBC this particular Sunday. Our typical worship
service with Communion will resume on Sunday, August 13th.

CONTACT US

Phone: 978-922-3295 (Main)

THE FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
IN BEVERLY
221 Cabot Street, Beverly, MA 01915
bulletin@fbcbeverly.org
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